
Lake Havasu City Parks & Recreation 

2020-21 After School Program  

Parent Information 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It is important that all parents read and understand the changes to our upcoming 2020-21 After 

School Program.  The changes and procedures that we have put into place follow CDC & the 

LHUSD guidelines for the safety of all our participants, staff, and families. 

 

We are asking parents to please discuss with your participant the importance of hand washing, 

social distancing and other safety practices advised by the CDC.  If at any time your participant 

shows any symptoms or falls into the CDC criteria of risk (cdc.gov), please keep them home and 

consult your medical provider or health department. 

 

 LHC Parks & Recreation After School Program will be offered to participants K through 

6th grade, Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday (2:30-6pm) and Wednesday (1:00-6pm) 

beginning Tuesday, September 8th. The cost for the program will be $116 per participant 

/$72 each additional participant in same family. Registration can be completed online 

only beginning Monday, August 31st. 

  Instructions for the online process are available on the website. 

 The After School program will be offered at all 6 LHUSD elementary sites with a 

limited number of participants at each site. (First come first serve) 

 All staff and participants will be required to wear face coverings at all times with the 

exception for times when participants can maintain proper physical distancing (6ft), are 

outside, or until the AZ Department of Health Services determines face coverings are no 

longer necessary.   

 Check out will be done at the exterior of each site gym by the on-site leaders and staff. 

Parents/Guardians will not be allowed into the building. Upon arrival parents will ring 

the exterior doorbell and a staff will exit for participant name, check i.d. and have them 

called for pick-up.  

 If a participant or staff displays a temperature during the day of 100.4 they will be 

immediately removed from the program an placed into isolation until picked up. You or 

anyone on pick-up list must be available at any time to pick up your participant. 

 Participants will be assigned to a squad based on grade. Squad ratios will be 1 leader to 

10-15 participants. 

 Participants will have multiple fun activities, art and some equipment for use throughout 

the program and will have P.E. time in the gym with their squad.  

At this time participants will not be taking any field trips. 

 Site will be routinely cleaned, sanitized and disinfected during the program per the CDC 

recommendations. 

 

 

For questions or concerns please contact 928-453-8686. 


